
I write to request that HB 4147 be tabled in committee for 2016 for many reasons. First, it is not an 
emergency, and all bills so stating should be stopped from passage on the basis that this trick to 
pass unpopular bills to avoid a referendum is a corrupt perversion of our system of government. 
Secondly, the bill is another unconstitutional infringement on the rights of the people. Third, it is 
vague and unworkable in allowing rejections of citizen rights without due process and accomplishes 
nothing. Fourth, if it were advanced at all, I would ask that it be amended to completely reverse the 
ineffective SB 941 that was mistakenly passed last year. 

  

Respectfully, 

  

Richard Hiatt 

33200 Hillcrest Dr 

Scappoose OR 97056    

 


